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Due to THE CORONAVIRUS PANDEMIC PUBLIC WORSHIP is suspended until further notice.
ST. ALBAN’S will RE-OPEN DAILY (from the morning of Monday 15th June 2020) from 9.00 a.m. to 10.00 a.m. and 6.00 p.m. to 7.00 p.m. for PRIVATE PRAYER AND LIGHTING OF CANDLES. Also at other times by appointment with The Vicar. Booklets entitled ‘PRAYING IN CHURCH – A Selection of  Prayers to use when praying in Church’, produced by The Church Union and The Society* are available from the Tract Stall at the West End of Church. You are reminded to OBSERVE STRICTLY the protocols of hygiene and, where necessary, self-isolation and social distancing.

Father Hingley will continue to celebrate The Daily Mass and say The Daily Offices (Mattins and Evensong) in St. Alban's.

OUR PARISH PRIEST IS AVAILABLE at all times. Telephone: 01708-473580. If ‘No Reply’ please leave a message with one of The Churchwardens: Mr. Keith J. Price: 01708-763021 or Mrs. Josephine Cable: 01708-765751.

*The Church Union together with  The Society under the patronage of St. Wilfrid and Saint Hilda               (St. Alban's is a member of both) have produced some very good DEVOTIONAL RESOURCES including a booklet entitled ‘PRAYING AT HOME – A resource for those praying at home as a result of the Coronavirus Pandemic’. It is available in either hard copy from Father Hingley, or on-line from The Church Union Website:
www.churchunion.co.uk/coronavirusresources
‘The Archbishops of Canterbury and York have called on us to BE ROOTED IN PRAYER at this testing time and that is exactly what we should do’.
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